
 

WILMOT COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

David White Memorial Scholarship Application 
 

Application must be received by April 11, 2022. 
 
This scholarship was established by the Wilmot Community Association (WCA) to honor David 

White, former Police Chief of Wilmot. The $500 scholarship is to be awarded to a Kearsarge 

High School graduating senior pursuing education beyond high school. The institution can be a 

technical school, community college, or four-year college. The scholarship will be awarded to 

a Wilmot student on the basis of service to the community. * 

 

Name:               Date:      

Address:       Phone:     

               

 

Names of Parents:            

               

Educational institution you plan to attend:         

Anticipated major:             

Please list your WCA service and other local, volunteer activities**:     

               

               
 

*After their first semester, scholarship recipients will be required to send to the WCA a letter 

describing their educational experience and a copy of their grades. After the WCA receives this 

information, it will send a check to the student. 

** Please add an additional page if necessary. 

 
Please return completed application and cover letter by April 11, 2022 to: 
Wilmot Community Association 
P. O. Box 23 
Wilmot, NH 03287 


